
OMB Granicus Review 
 

Contract Name NRCS Emergency Watershed Protection Program Submittal Forms 
FILE # 25-0829A Contract # N/A Date: 05/28/2025 

 

Mark all Applicable Boxes: 
Type of Contract 

CIP  Grant  Other  X Revenue  Project  
 

Contract information: 

New Contract (Y/N)  Y Original Contract 
Amount N/A 

Fund(s) N/A Amount of Change N/A 
Cost Center(s) N/A Contract Amount N/A 
Program(s) N/A Amount Available N/A 
Account(s)  Included in Applicable 

Budget? (Y/N) N 
Fiscal Year(s) FY25 – FY26 

Description & Comments 
(What is it, any issues found, is there a financial impact to current/next FY, does this contract vary from previous FY, etc.) 

 
 
The attached forms are required by the United States Department of Agriculture 
(USDA) Natural Resource Conservation Service (NRCS)’s Emergency Watershed 
Protection program. Funding through this program was originally applied for by 
County Administration in 2024 following the impacts of Hurricanes Helene and 
Milton, which resulted in a significant amount of debris impacting canals and 
waterways throughout the County.  
 
Funding through this program is provided on a reimbursement basis through the 
United States Department of Agriculture as they are the first-resort funding source 
for this type of post-disaster work; funding for this work was not applied for through 
the Federal Emergency Management Agency as that agency is the funding source 
of last resort for this manner of post-disaster work.  
 
Federal cost-share for this work will reimburse 75% of eligible expenses related to 
the debris clearance activities, and initial funding will be derived from the County’s 
Capital Improvement Plan funds.  
 
After these forms are authorized, the NRCS will generate a grant agreement for 
the County, and an additional Granicus Review will be attached to that agreement 
which will cover specific financial impacts. Funding for this item is not budgeted for 
Fiscal Year 25. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Analyst: Daniel Schoel     Ok to Sign with Comments:   


